[image: ]




2017 Cherry Knolls Improvement Association (CKIA)
 Dues Notice

Dear Cherry Knolls Neighbor,

Our neighborhood continues to be a fabulous anomaly of friendly traditions and community-focused improvements.  This rarity in today’s communities relies on the financial support of Cherry Knolls residents.  Please, pay your dues so the association can continue to work toward its mission to promote community, maintain a prideful quality and improve our common areas in a consistent and thoughtful manner mandated by our bylaws.  Dues payment is also a prerequisite to vote on CKIA issues like board elections and covenant changes.
How are your CKIA dues used specifically?  
· To promote community - dues fund or contribute to the annual directory, newsletter, the Easter Egg Hunt, 4th of July Parade, Dumpster Day and the CKIA website.  
· To maintain a prideful quality - dues are necessary to the maintenance of our perimeter and common area like the beautiful Elizabeth Entrance Gardens and Cherry Field (the park adjacent to the pool.)  
· To improve our community - dues help us realize the vision of the Long-Range Plan.  
· And finally, dues are used to carry on the boring but mandated business of the association.  
Of course, none of this could be accomplished economically without the fantastic neighbors that voluntarily invest their time, energy and talents to the neighborhood…yet more testimony to this amazing neighborhood.
More than a decade ago, Cherry Knolls created a Long-Range Plan which established a cohesive and tasteful perimeter vision that reflected the quality of the neighborhood within.  Successive boards have consistently pursued the plan and we are half way complete!  The perimeter fence was completed in 2014, and the rock landscaping was finished last year.  Looking back, it’s hard to imagine our neighborhood without the fence and landscaping.  What remains to be done is the reconstruction of the entrances at both ends of Nobles Road, as well as the secondary entrances along Colorado Boulevard and Arapahoe Road.  The entrance at S. Colorado Blvd and Nobles is our first priority. 
These entrance projects will, like the perimeter fence, engender value—both within and outside of our community.  Thank you to strong donations over the past two years, we were able to complete our perimeter rock landscaping in one year, instead of the two years anticipated.  Now we need to build our capital fund for 2017 so we can keep up the momentum!  The speed at which we can complete the entrance improvements is directly impacted by the $120/year (or $10/month) dues CKIA receives as well as all additional contributions you can make!  Please help us realize these improvements sooner than later. 
Sincerely,
The Cherry Knolls Improvement Association Board
Dues payment instructions and community contact information follow on page 2.



Three Ways to Pay Dues and Help Cherry Knolls Be The Best It Can Be!
You Can:
• Pay your dues and update your household information for free online at: www.cherryknolls.org. 
• Mail your dues payment and updated information form to 
                                       CKIA / PO Box 2551 / Centennial, CO  80161-2551
• Drop off your check and updated information form in the mail slot at 3512 E Davies Place. 

Please make all checks payable to CKIA.

Annual Dues
	CKIA 2017 Dues ($120)
	$

	Additional Perimeter Improvement Contribution (dedicated to perimeter improvements). Please consider an additional $120, but any amount helps!
	$

	Total Remittance 
	$




CHERRY KNOLLS 2017-2018 HOUSEHOLD INFORMATION
Household Information: 
	Household Name: 

	Primary Phone Number for above address: 



Household Members
	First Name 1: 
	Last Name 1: 

	Email: 
	Occupation or Company: 

	Primary Phone: 
	Secondary Phone: 



	First Name 2: 
	Last Name 2: 

	Email: 
	Occupation or Company: 

	Primary Phone
	Secondary Phone: 



	Child 1: 
	Child 3: 
	Child 5: 

	Child 2: 
	Child 4: 
	Child 6: 



	Owner mailing address if different from household address (not displayed in directory):
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☐ I do not want to be reached by email. (U.S mail will be used for written correspondence to your household)
☐ Do not publish any information in the directory
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